
 

 
                         
 
Part III: Measurement of Outcomes 
 
1. **Public Advocacy**   
   The International Peace Commission (IPC) has actively engaged in public advocacy to 
raise awareness and promote the principles of the UN Global Compact. Through strategic 
communication efforts, we have worked to influence public opinion and support for 
corporate sustainability, human rights, and peacebuilding. 
 
2. **Seminars and Workshops**   
   We have successfully organized numerous seminars and workshops, providing valuable 
platforms for knowledge exchange, capacity building, and dialogue on key issues related to 
sustainable development, environmental protection, and human rights. 
 
3. **Training and Awareness Campaigns**   
   Through social media, live events, and the dedicated efforts of our volunteers, we have 
conducted extensive training and awareness campaigns. These initiatives have been 
instrumental in educating diverse audiences about the UN Global Compact and its Ten 
Principles, fostering a deeper understanding of corporate responsibility. 
 
4. **Sponsored Advocacy Campaigns and Events**   
   The IPC has sponsored volunteers and organizations to organize advocacy campaigns 
and events that educate local business communities about the importance of participating 
in the UN Global Compact. These efforts have helped to expand the reach and impact of 
our mission at the grassroots level. 
 
5. **NGO Networking and Collaboration**   
   We have strengthened our network of NGOs to create larger, more impactful campaigns 
and projects. By fostering collaboration among civil society organizations, the IPC has 
amplified its efforts to promote peace, sustainability, and humanitarian support. 
 
Conclusion: 
  
The International Peace Commission firmly believes that youth, peace, and development 
are deeply interconnected. Peace is the foundation for development, which in turn creates 
opportunities for young people, particularly in post-conflict societies. Healthy and educated 
youth are essential to achieving sustainable development and long-lasting peace. 
 
The IPC is committed to uniting a diverse range of civil society organizations, from 
international to local levels, to consolidate and strengthen global disarmament and peace 
efforts. We understand that without peace, prosperity cannot be achieved. 
 
As we move forward, the International Peace Commission reaffirms its commitment to 
upholding the Ten Principles of the UN Global Compact. We will continue to do our utmost 
to serve humanity and contribute to a more peaceful and prosperous world. 
 


